Special Meeting           Village Hall        Tuesday, September 17, 2024      7:00 pm

The special meeting of the Village board was opened with Acting Mayor Laura McMahon presiding. The trustees present were Roy Dean Dickey, Todd Kinzel, Bryan Bingel and Laura McMahon. Chris Klingeman and Natalie Krause were absent.

No visitors were present.

Acting Mayor Laura McMahon led the Pledge of Allegiance.

No previous Minutes.

No correspondence.

Acting Mayor McMahon reminded the board that at the September 18, 2024, meeting there will be a Purple Heart Proclamation ceremony for Alex Cortez.

No committee reports were given.

No building and zoning.

Old business was not discussed due to the 2nd monthly meeting being the following night on September 18, 2024.

The reason for the special meeting was to go over the Ordinances that may need to be changed. American Legal Publishing is now taking care of the Ordinances, and the board needed to look over the Ordinances that may need to be updated and to check to see that no errors were made on American Legal Publishing’s behalf. There were 4 Ordinances that have typos that American Legal Publishing will need to fix. The were 4 Ordinances that questions were asked about, but the board felt that no changes were needed. Nineteen Ordinances were selected to have a revision to them. Some of the changes that need to be made include the changing of the Village Hall’s address, the pay schedule for the workers from weekly to bi-weekly, removing bad references, referring to Union contracts in one of the Ordinances, adding an Ordinance for inoperable vehicles, and clarifying departments in some Ordinances. The Ordinances that needed to be changed will be sent to the Village Attorney to be rewritten and will be voted on later.

A motion was made by Roy Dean and seconded by Todd to enter Executive session at 8:43 pm regarding the release of Executive minutes. Motion passed with roll call as follows: Roy Dean-yes, Todd-yes, Bryan-yes, Laura-yes, Natalie-absent and Chris-absent. 4-ayes, 0-nayes, 2-absent.

A motion was made by Bryan and seconded by Roy Dean to end Executive session and re-enter regular session at 8:59 pm. Motion passed with roll call as follows: Roy Dean-yes, Todd-yes, Bryan-yes, Laura-yes, Natalie-absent, Chris-absent. 4-ayes, 0-nayes, 2-absent.

A motion was made by Bryan and seconded by Todd to adjourn at 9:02 pm with no further business to discuss. Motion passed. 4-ayes, 0-nayes, 2-absent ( Natalie & Chris).

